

COME, COME,....COME TO THE FAIR!

July 15, 1992 Just 92 days 'til FanFair92

Dear Friends,

Whether you have never been to Fantasia Fair or you make the journey to Provincetown as an annual ritual, you must be aware of the positive environment, charm and openness of Provincetown on beautiful Cape Cod. You must also know of the the almost legendary professional quality FanFair Follies, the scintillating Fashion Show and the wonderful "dress up" evening parties. All this and the stimulating luncheon seminars, the beauty workshops and the opportunity to meet with professional counselors and therapists, make this event like none other in our community.

But what you might not be aware of are some of the new and special features planned for the 1992 Fair to be held October 16 through 26. In my opinion, the most exciting event will be Sunday evening's wine and cheese reception followed by a notable panel of authors and personages involved in various aspects of our unique paraculture. Included in this panel are Vern Bullough, Ph.D., Anne Bolin, Ph.D., Richard Docter, Ph.D., and Ari Kane, M.Ed., who will share their observations and latest thinking on the topics of crossdressing, transsexualism and crossgender behavior from the historic, anthropologic, psycologic and sociologic perspectives.

Other highlights include a new femme speech program by noted speech pathologist, Dr. Moya Andrews, from Indiana University. Our second Saturday guest luncheon speaker is Marjorie Garber, Ph.D., who will talk on Cross Dressing and "Vested Interest". Another interesting luncheon seminar will be "After Passing, What?- Options for Social Interaction", presented by author Jenny Stevens, ("From Masculine to Feminine and all Points in Between"). Fair attendees may participate in "The Sex, Love and Intimacy Workshops" created by Stan Dale and the Human Awareness Institute. Other special and important features include the program for couples who attend the fair and the Personal Development Workshops of Niela Miller.

If money or time is the only thing preventing you from taking advantage of this wonderful array of programs and workshops in this most fabulous setting, then please carefully examine the special "deals" that the Outreach Institute has arranged for this year's Fair. I really hope it will be possible for you to join us for the whole Fair. If not, try to come up for one of the extended weekends.

With fond expectations,

Alison Laing, Chair, Fantasia Fair Committee, Outreach Institute